2017 YEAR OF HISTORY, HERITAGE AND ARCHAEOLOGY

2017 has been designated the Year of History, Heritage and Archaeology (YHHA) and as with previous Themed Years, we are delighted to invite yourself and your communities to join in the celebrations planned for the Year and indeed beyond.

We would like to keep you up to date with activities and events related to the Year which in turn we hope will assist with establishing and developing relationships across networks.   To help us understand how you currently use the newsletters and what you would find helpful and useful going forward I would be grateful if you can complete the short questionnaire below.  


1.  Do you wish to receive a 2017 YHHA E-newsletter?  





















Yes                             No

2.  If not relevant to you directly, is there anyone else you think would wish to receive it?  

	Name
	Organisation
	E-mail address

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	



3.  Did you distribute the current Themed Year Newsletter to others? (this would have come in the form of an email from Ian Sirrell)  e.g. your members, on your website, blogs etc?

	

	

	

	

	



4.  What information would you like to see within the Themed Year E-newsletter?

	














5.  How often would you wish to receive the E-Newsletter?





















Every 2 months                          Quarterly                              

6.  Any other comments?

	
















PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN THE QUESTIONNAIRE BY 10 JANUARY 2017 TO  Stephanie.Bow@gov.scot
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